
 
3410 Cherry Lane, Austin, TX  78703            

 
Subject : Request to change in Identification. 
 
 
Dear Regulatory Authority, 
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: as established in 47CFR 
2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by UnaliWear will establish a 
new FCC ID: 2AM4C-UE866 under UnaliWear grantee code for purpose of marketing. 
The original grant to Telit will remain in effect. 
 
Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original identification is RI7UE866N3 
2. The original grant date is 05/06/2015 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, trade name, and 
FCC ID number are different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 
 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
Cover Letter 
External Photos 
FCC ID label format and location 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marc DeVinney 
CTO 
UnaliWear, Inc. 
 


